
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
The MU Environmental Health and Safety Department is calling on all Marshall Students to create a 
catchy slogan or phrase to make people aware of how their actions can cause pollution in  
stormwater runoff and challenge them to increase their environmental awareness. 
 
Submissions will be judged on creativity, originality, in addition to the understanding of  
stormwater.  Participants must submit original slogans.  The use of any copyrighted material is 
prohibited.   
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
The slogans will be judged by a panel of three individuals.  The top slogans will then be utilized in  
the design of posters for next semester’s contest (Spring 2013).  All of the selected posters and 
slogans will be duplicated and displayed around campus during the fall semester of 2013.  
 
All entries are due by 4:30 p.m. November 30, 2012.  Please email them to Travis Bailey,  
Environmental Specialist, at bailey53@marshall.edu. 
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